
 
 

Acorn Newsletter 

This week at Nursery 
This week, we have been thinking about bonfire night and had great fun mixing 

colours using different techniques. We even used a salad spinner to mix the colours 

up so it looks like an explosion in the sky.  

We also learnt about Remembrance Day and why the poppy is worn by lots of 

people. 

It was lovely that Roseanna’s grandad came in to talk to us and tell us about why 

it’s important to remember people who have helped us in the past. 

We watched a short video and even had a minute’s silence, where everyone stayed 

quiet-Well done Acorn Class. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x_I2ysM0w0g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jwQ3eeu5o9g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tbPGvZDNoY0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pv_ub7Be7oA


 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the brilliant support again this week during our focussed activities. 

Next week our themes will be  name writing and mark making. A day to do some 

fine motor activities, such as threading or using tweezers to move pom poms and 

lastly a maths day finding 2 or 3 objects from a larger group. 

Monday: Fine motor activities-threading or working with tweezers. 

Wednesday we will be name writing and mark making. 

Friday we will be counting out amounts 2 & 3 from a larger group. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker and Miss Elliott 

 

 



 
 

 

 

  


